
   
Morning Worship 

November 12, 2023 
 

 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Songs of Praise 

 Let Your Kingdom Come 

 Come Thou Fount of Every Blessing 

Scripture Reading & Prayer 

 Luke 12:35-43 

Songs of Praise 

 Psalm 150 (Praise the Lord) 

 Before the Throne of God Above 

Message – Pastor Zach Dudenhofer 

Living as End-Times Exiles – Part 3 

I Peter 4:7-11 (10-11) 

Song of Praise 

 Great Things 

 



Today 9:00a Sunday School (Membership Class, Room 110) 

 10:30a Worship Service 

  Growth Groups, Various Times 
 

Tue. 2:00 Elders Meeting 

 9:00a Ladies Bible Study, Conference Room 

 6:00 Deacons Meeting 

 6:30 Ladies Bible Study, Fellowship Lounge 
 

Wed. 7:00 Prayer Meeting, Youth Group, Bible Club 
 

 

Last Week at Grace 
Sunday School: 168 AM Worship: 306 

Growth Groups: 105 Wednesday: 104 

Offering    

General: $16,593 Luse:  $25 

Benevolence: $162 Op. Christmas Child: $625 

Pastor’s Shelf: $49 
 

 

Children’s Care 
AM Infant:  Amber King, Anna McGill 

AM Toddler: Amy Baker, Audrey Wells 

Children’s Church: Joe & Lindsay Spiers, Malia Miller 

Child Check-in:  Becky Surls 

Overflow: Camille Branham, Angie Dunham 

Wednesday:     Lori Marr, Amy McGill, Peggy Yoder 

Next Week: Nancy Valentine, Natalie Yoder, Sarah Fisher, Nancy 

Jackson, Lisa Kitchen, Shaye McGill, Janet Dunn (Overflow: Mary Ann 

McGill) 

  

Online Giving 
Scan the QR code or 
visit our Giving page 
at gcwl.church/give 

Find Us on Social Media 

         
@GraceChapelWL 

Media Opt-Out Forms are available in the office, for those who do not wish to be 

included in church photos/videos. 



Flowers for this morning are presented by Sam and Elaina Bump, in memory of 
their son Milo, who is at home with Jesus. 

Adult Christmas Choir – Anyone high school age and older is invited to join! 
Practices will be on Sundays after the morning service, beginning on November 
19th. The performance date is Sunday, December 24th during the morning 
service. Sign up in the foyer. 

Catechism, Week 10 – Question: How should you respond to learning that God 
is a Trinity? Answer: I should respond with humility, realizing God’s greatness is 
in part beyond my understanding! I should rejoice in who God is. 2 Sam. 7:22 

Giving Tree – From November 20th- December 17th you will be able to choose 
gift tags from the tree, purchase the gifts listed, and return the wrapped gifts, 
with tags attached. Giving Tree gifts will benefit families connected with New 
Path PRC, our own church family and our WL community. 

Harvest Offering – Collection date: Sunday, November 26th.  

Kids’ Christmas Choir – We are looking for kids aged 5-6th grade to sing in a 
Christmas choir on Sunday, December 24th during the morning service. 
Practices begin on Sunday, November 19th, and will be in Room 114 from 10-
10:25. Sign up in the foyer; see Sara Hoover with questions. 

Marmon Valley Farm – Now recruiting volunteers for Country Christmas. 
Details are on the bulletin board. 

Parenting Partnerships – If you are a parent of young children looking for an 
individual or couple to mentor you in your parenting journey, you can sign up 
for a Parenting Partnership in the foyer.   

Sunday School – Take a look at the different options for the Winter Quarter 
and sign up for the one that interests you. Today is the last day to sign up! 

Thanksgiving – Thanksgiving Testimony Service, Sunday, November 19th at 
6:00. Please come prepared with a verse or passage of scripture and a brief 
testimony of God’s grace to you over the past year. Nursery will not be 
provided. No Wednesday night activities on November 22nd.  

VBS Theme 2024 – The Great Jungle Journey from Answers in Genesis.  

Worship 4:24 @ Cedarville – Everyone who serves in the music or tech 
ministries is invited to attend on January 26-27. See the office to register. 

This Week’s Birthdays and Anniversaries: 
12 – Lynn Davis 

14 – Aidan Mahurin, Ellie Reese 

15 – Claire Stroud 

16 – Luke Gaertner, Maddie McGill, Debby Wilson, Monte & Bev Burnworth 

18 – Joy Sackett 

  



Our Heart: Christ Above All 

Our church is driven by one great desire: to magnify and exalt Jesus Christ 

above all through our actions, ambitions, and affections. We long as a faith 

family to simply introduce people to Jesus; for we’ve discovered that to know 

Him is to love Him, and to love Him is to serve Him. 
 

Our Spirit: A Place of Grace 

We strive at Grace Chapel to be a place of grace - where everyone can come to 

know, grow in, and go out with the grace that is offered in Christ Jesus. In 

everything we do, we aim to unleash the Word, Throne, and Fellowship of 

Grace into others’ lives, so that we might make and mature disciples of Jesus 

Christ. 
 

Our Body: A Family of Faith 

Our church body truly is a family: we are a vibrant and rapidly growing multi-

generational church that is diverse in ages, backgrounds, and occupations, and 

united in the faith, love, and hope that is in Christ Jesus. We love, laugh, cry 

with and care for each other. And we seek to encourage one another daily in 

our walks with Christ so that others might know that we are His disciples. 
 

We pray that you will taste a glimpse of the grace and love of Jesus while with 

us today! 

Zach Dudenhofer, Sr. Pastor  (937) 622-4177 zach@gracechapelwl.org 

Roxanne Hillard & Dixie Raney, Custodians custodians@gracechapelwl.org  

Brice Henry, Worship Coordinator brice@gracechapelwl.org  

Rick Hixson, Maintenance rick@gracechapelwl.org 

Susan Karg, Children’s & Women’s Ministries susan@gracechapelwl.org 

Jacinta Miller, Administrative Assistant jaci@gracechapelwl.org 

Colby Reese, Pastoral Assistant colby@gracechapelwl.org 

Laura Strickland, Administrative Assistant laura@gracechapelwl.org 

Julie Yoder, Treasurer julie@gracechapelwl.org 

Lance Yoder, Tech Director lance@gracechapelwl.org 

Office Hours 

Pastor Zach: M-Th, 9:00-3:00 | Office: M-F: 8:00 - 3:00 

500 Linden St., West Liberty | 937-465-3736 

gracechapelwl.org | office@gracechapelwl.org 
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